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Sheridan Historical Society 

Trustee Meeting  
Tuesday at 5:30 PM 

July 23, 2024 
 
 

 
Meeting Minutes 

  
The meeting was called to order by Roger in the “I Explore Room” in the Sheridan Recreation 
Center at 3325 W. Oxford Avenue at 5:27 pm 
 
Board members present: Ernie Camacho, Andrew Rogge, and Roger Rowland.  Dallas Hall was 
excused from the meeting.  There was one guest: James Taylor.  
 
A motion was made by Ernie and seconded by Roger to approve the minutes of May 28, 2024.  
The motion was approved. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
Roger presented the Treasurer’s report.  The current balance is $5,831.00.  A motion was made 
by Ernie and seconded by Andrew to accept the report.  The motion passed.    
 

Correspondence 
 

There was no correspondence. 
 

All Class Picnic – August 4, 2024 
 
Set up will begin at 7:30 am.  The head football coach has been confirmed as our grill chef. 
 

Historical Projects 
 
The has been no activity on the Alice Terry Elementary School history.   
 
The digitization of the Fire Department journals is still in progress and is expected to be 
completed by the end of the year.   
 
Andrew reported on the History Colorado survey grant by the city.  This is non-competitive grant 
that opened on July 1, 2024.  The city is expected to provide a full submission in the fall. 
 
A separate grant is in progress for the completion of a housing needs assessment for the city. 
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City of Sheridan – Police Department National Night Out 
 
This event will be held on Tuesday, August 6, 2024.  Ernie will meet with Roger at 4:30 pm to 
set up the table and tent for the historical society. 
 

Sheridan Retirement 
 
Andrew reported that Randy Mourning, the Sheridan Public Works Director, will be retiring 
soon after forty-one (41) years of service.   
 

Other Items 
 
Andrew reported the Englewood’s Cinderella City exhibit has been opened.  
 
James and Andrew presented newspaper articles.  James had articles from the 1968 high school 
state championship game along with the roster from the championship game and an article from 
the city founding anniversary celebration in 1980.  Andrew presented an article from 1991 about 
Sheridan High School “Mentally Tough” program.     
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:48 pm. 
 
Submitted by Roger Rowland 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please visit our web page: http://www.shs-co.org 


